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Badaj oz, Spain, June 16th 2012

Dear All

I take great pride in submitting our first Communication on Progress. I am really

pleased to reconfirm *GARCU Y MARQUEZ, SERVICruS INMOBILURIOS'
commitment and continued support of the United Nations Global Compact and its ten

principles. These principles, which correspond to our global corporate citizenship

commitments, help guide our efforts to achieve greater accountability and drive

continuous improvement in our business practices. Our involvement in the UN Global

Compact also brings new opportunities to partner with other orgartizations that share

our commitments.

The real estate industry as a whole has faced some significant challenges due to the

current global recession. The diminished availability of credit negatively impacted real

estate pricing, and significantly reduced the volume and pace of commercial real estate

transactions. Nevertheless our commitment to corporate social responsibility is stronger

than ever. I firmly believe that there is no other way to do business than through an

ethical and humanist approach.

Guided by the Global Reporting Initiative (GRD reporting framework, "GARCA Y
MARQUEZ, SERVICIOS INMOBILIAfuIOS' reports annually on its corporate

citizenship performance. The 2010 edition was our first triple bottom line reporting,

which includes detailed sections on environment, labor practices and decent work,

human rights, and anticorruption.

We aÍe committed to distinguishing *GARCIA Y MARQUEZ, SERVICrcS

INMOBILURIOS" as the leaders in corporate social responsibility within the real estate

services in our country.

We appreciate your interest in our firm and in our Corporate Social Responsibility

efforts. Sincerely,

Mariano García
CEO "GARCIA

Sardiña
Y MARQUEZ,SER VICIOS IATMOBILIARIOS, S.A "


